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The Beacon 

 

        UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

2015 
 

November 
 

18 - Wednesday - General Meeting 7:00PM Grandin Room 

 

26 - Thursday - Padre Night - St. Charles Parish 

 

December 

 

6 - Sunday - Pancake Breakfast following 9:00AM & 11:00AM Mass 

 

7 - Monday - Executive Meeting 7:00PM Grandin Room 

 

11 - Friday - Advent Mass and Dinner from 6:00PM to 9:00PM. 

                     (in our church and parish hall) 

 

25 - Friday - Christmas Day! 

 

2016 
 
January 
 

1  - Friday - New Year's Day! 

 

3 - Sunday - Pancake Breakfast following 9:00AM & 11:00AM Mass 

 

4 - Monday - Executive Meeting 7:00PM Grandin Room 

 

20 - Wednesday - General Meeting 7:00PM Grandin Room 



Please bring a copy of this Beacon to the next regular meeting so that you can more fully participate in the  
readings, meditation and prayers. If you are unable to attend please reflect on the readings in your own way. 

  



Grocery Cards...A Special Christmas 

Gi�  
Your Knights of Columbus Council 4742 is 

encouraging you to consider the pur-

chase of Grocery Gi� Cards. You can use 

the cards to purchase your own groceries 

or you can give them to others as gi�s 

for Christmas. The cards make perfect 

“stocking stuffers”! In the past, many 

companies/business owners have pur-

chased the grocery cards and given them 

to employees at Christmas*me. If you 

are a business owner or manager, please 

consider this idea as a gi� for your em-

ployees. Purchases result in an eight per 

cent profit for the Knights, enabling us to 

carry out the many charitable contribu-

*ons we make to our own parish and to 

Catholic organiza*ons within our dio-

cese. Are you aware that: -the Knights 

sponsor a young seminarian on his way 

to the priesthood?  

- the Knights have made financial contri-

bu*ons to the Church renova*on pro-

ject?  

-the Knights provide assistance to schol-

arships and award events and the pur-

chase of Bibles at our local Catholic 

schools?  

Please help us to con*nue assis*ng with 

these great projects by purchasing some 

grocery cards. To buy cards, call Gerry 

(780-459-7384) or  

Frank (780-459-7941). Cards will be avail-

able at each month’s Pancake Breakfast 

following the 9 & 11am Masses. The next 

Pancake Breakfast is  

December 6th. 

Advent Mass and Dinner 

 
Friday, December 11, 2015 

Mass at 6:00 p.m. in Main Church 

Dinner at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Entertainment from 8:00 p.m to 9:00  

p.m. 

The programme contains Christmas 

Music, singalongs and presenta*ons. 

 

Our seminarians will be present.  

 

Details are being finalized at this very 

moment,  Be sure to get your *ckets 

by contac*ng Terry Sperling at 780-

459-5479.  

 

The *ckets will be $20 each. 

Pancake Breakfast  

 

The Pancake Breakfast  is on De-

cember 6, 2015 following the 9:00 

a.m. and 11:00 am. Mass. 

 

There will be a special program, so 

be sure to  aFend. 

Columbus Club Corner 

 
The St. Albert Columbus Club mem-
bership is restricted to “ m embers in 
good standing of the Knights of Co-
lumbus, Council No. 4742, St. Albert, 

Alberta. ”   
 
There is no mention in the first edition 
of the Constitution and Bylaws what 
the amount of the dues were in Au-
gust 1963 but the members dues 

were to be paid to the Secretary-
Treasurer “ on or before the first day 
of January in each and every year 
hereafter. ”  
 
All members in good standing had 
“ P rivileges ”  which included the 

right to hold office in the Society, the 
right to nominate persons for elected 
offices, and the right to vote at any 
general or special meeting. 
 
Curious as to the Officers of the Soci-
ety; their duties; what constitutes a 

quorum of the Executive; and, how 
they get elected? Well tune in to the 
December Beacon and find out. 
 
Br. Terry Sperling, President 

 

 
Good of the Order  

 

Please include in your prayers the 

following people who are ill: 

Br. Mauri Maynard, Br. Bob Pompu, 

and Br. Moe Douville. 

 


